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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE:
Dear Silver Pines Families,

Spring always brings forth a buzz of activity in the school and in
classrooms, and may be a symbol of our continued efforts as a
school community to work together in supporting and promoting the
academic, social and emotional growth of our students. We are
now into the second term of this school year. In moving forward
towards the goals of academic success and well-being, I

encourage you to contact your child’s teacher(s) and the school on a regular basis if
you have any questions in regards to your child’s progress. We continue to encourage
a proactive approach to productive and collaborative partnerships!

Wishing everyone a happy and restful March Break!

DROP-OFF LOOP & PARKING
Safety is a collective responsibility.

- Drivers must stay in their car at all times
- Parking is limited and should be available for

staff and visitors
- We encourage families to walk with their

children to school
- The front drop off/pick up area is exclusively for

taxis and buses

ARRIVING ON
TIME!
The instructional day
begins at 8:30 am.

Students arriving after this time are
considered late for school.

Please make every effort to ensure
your child arrives at school as close
to 8:15 am as possible, so that they
are ready for the prompt, 8:30 am
start to the instructional day.








